
 

 

                        Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council 
                                  Vision Committee 
                                         Minutes 
                             Thursday, December 6, 2018 
 
In attendance:  Jeff Kalban, Chair; Jackie Diamond, Bob Anderson, Mikie Maloney, 
Maria Pavlou Kalban.  Absent: Sue Steinberg, Tom Boulet 
 
 
1.) Call to order at 6:30p.m. 
 
2.)  Roll call 
 
3.)  Motion to approve minutes of November meeting by Mikie Maloney, second by 
Maria Kalban 
 
4.)  Chair report:  PLUM meeting on December 20 is cancelled.  January 17, 2019 will 
be a discussion on SB 50 and review of the Restaurant Beverage Program Ordinance.  
Vision Committee meets on January 3, 2019. Bob Anderson will give a report on future 
traffic.  Discussion on Community Plan updates. 
 
5.)  New Business:  A review of the process that led to the identification of homeless 
sites in Sherman Oaks and the reason several of these sites weren’t formally submitted 
to CM Ryu.  It was explained that many of these sites were outside of SONC’s 
jurisdiction.  Ron Ziff, however, did turn over the findings to VNNC. This meeting was 
scheduled to discuss the process of finding alternative homeless sites with the 
community and about 40 members of our community were present.  The meeting was 
an informal back and forth with questions on the process discussed.  Jeff Kalban also 
presented the real threat to the community being SB 50.  Community members were 
eager to help fight this bill and find a solution for affordable housing. The committee will 
continue to  discuss the SB 50’s meaning and effects on our community in the coming 
months. Community members were eager to stay involved with the Vision committee 
and they all thanked Jeff for the opportunity to be heard. 
 
6.)  Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Maria Pavlou Kalban 


